
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As the Covid-19 pandemic continues to develop, Perry County Transit (PCT) stands with our 
community, customers and staff as we work together to continue essential transportation. The 
safety of our passengers, staff and community, is our highest priority. As recommended by the 
Centers for Disease Control, (CDC) we have instituted an additional layer of sanitation protocol 
to ensure the safest environment possible for passengers and staff and to work to prevent 
spread. In addition to our already aggressive disinfecting process, we are practicing social 
distancing by limiting the number of passengers in vehicles and advising passengers to be seated 
a minimum of two seats from the driver.  
 
It is Perry County Transit’s intent to continue providing critical transportation services to our 
customers during this National Emergency. For the immediate future, PCT is suspending some 
services in an attempt to maximize resources.  PCT is focusing on three key transportation service 
areas. Prioritizing essential transportation related to Medical, Nutritional and Employment 
needs. To further assist with prioritization of services, beginning Monday March 23, 2020, PCT 
will temporarily suspend Wednesday hours, 6:00PM-9:00PM and all Saturday hours. Core 
operating hours of 6:00AM-6:00PM, Monday through Friday will be maintained for the identified 
essential transportation. Prioritizing essential Medical/Nutritional/Employment transports 
allows concentration of resources on the most critical needs and complies with the directive of 
Governor DeWine.  
 
PCT is your transportation partner, we understand the constraints stemming from the COVID-19 
pandemic. In both a gesture of understanding and for the safety of passengers and staff, all self-
pay fares have been suspended for the duration of this National Emergency. Effective 
immediately, self-pay customers utilizing medical, nutritional or employment transportation will 
ride for free. As your mobility and transportation partner, it is our hope that the measures we 
have taken will be of help during this difficult time. It is communities that provide solutions to 
solve the challenges that communities face. We are so very happy to be a part of your 
community.  
 

During the Covid-19 Pandemic 
Perry County Transit is offering 

FREE Rides to self-pay customers for Essential 
Transportation for 

Medical, Nutritional, & Employment needs. 

Please contact us: 740-342-2810 


